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From: CEO 
Sent: Monday, 26 May 2025 12:04 PM
To: Portfolio Committee 1
Subject: Re: Application of the contractor and employment agent provisions in the Payroll 

Tax Act 2007 – Post-hearing responses – 21 March 2025

To the best of my knowledge, CAFBA has had no direct communication in any of the categories prior to the 
LMG court decision in the first half of 2024.   
 
Since then, I can advise the following: 
 

- Informal discussion on payroll tax with Minister Kamper and Premier Minns at a budget night dinner, 18 
June 2024 

- Joint COSBOA, MFAA, CAFBA letter to Premier, and Minister Houssos and Kamper, forwarded by email 
on 26 July 2024 

- In person meeting with Ministers Houssos and Kamper, 18 September 2024 
- Letter received by email in response to 26 July letter, received 20 December 2024. 

 
Kind regards, 
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David Bushby 
Chief Executive Officer, CAFBA 

 www.cafba.com.au 
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